
 
 

 

 

 

 11th September 2024 
   
   
  
  
Dear parents/carers, 
 

Year 9 CAT4 Testing 2024 
  
  
CAT4 testing for Year 9 students will take place on Monday 16th September during periods 1 and 2 
and on Friday 20th September during Periods 3 and 4.  
 
 They will sit the CAT4 test in the following teaching groups:  
  
Groups A, B and C will sit the test on Monday 16th September 2024 
 
Groups D and E will sit the test on Friday 20th September 2024 
  
The students will be informed which room they are to report to on both days.  
  
The test is being undertaken online. Students will require a set of headphones, which must be able to 
plug into a computer.  We have a very limited stock, so would be grateful if you have headphones at 
home that your sons bring them to College to use on their allocated test day. 
 
Students should attend school as normal in school uniform and will have break at the usual time.  
  
The results will be provided after the October half term.  
   
Please do not hesitate to contact me at n.greene@vcj.sch.je should you have any queries. 
   
  
With kind regards,   
   
   
Ms N Greene 
Examinations Officer    
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